
SUMMARY Board Meeting 17.05.25
During the IMGA Board meeting held on the 17th of May in Taipei, 
Chinese Taipei the following items were discussed:

•	 The IMGA board formally approved the appointment of Mrs. 
Petra Sörling as IMGA Treasurer.

•	 The IMGA board formally approved the development of an 
IMGA strategic plan for the future.

•	 The bid from Christchurch for the OMS 2030 was presented. 
The contract will be signed following an IMGA evaluation visit in 
April 2026 and once financial guarantees have been provided.

•	 The IMGA board unanimously approved the new Board Charter.
•	 The IMGA board unanimously approved not to register the 

IMGA in the Chamber of Commerce.
•	 The IMGA board unanimously approved to rename the Open 

Masters Series to Open Masters Games.
•	 A summary of the ExCo meetings was presented.
•	 A short update from all Host Cities and Bid Cities was presented.
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